
 

PRESS RELEASE:  APPOINTMENT 

For Immediate Release 

Contact Carol Badenoch, (804) 529-6134 

cbadenoch@nucps.net 

 

October 27, 2017, Heathsville, VA – Northumberland County Public Schools announces the 

following personnel appointment for the 2017-2018 year: 

Ms. Brittney Kanard is joining the NCPS staff as a Data Specialist, and will be working with Mrs. 
Debbie DeVivi.  Ms. Kinard is a graduate of Bloomsburg University and received a BS in 
Environmental Geoscience. Since graduating in 2016, she has worked in Pennsylvania as a 
Geotechnical Specialist for Advantage Engineers as well as a Safety Specialist.  She will begin her 
employment on Friday, November 3, 2017.   

 


